

January 6, 2017

RE: Aurora United Church Redevelopment 15186 Yonge Street, 55 & 57 Temperance Street, 12 &16 Tyler Street, Aurora

Dear Neighbour,

It is with great pleasure that we share our good news that the plans are underway to rebuild the Aurora United Church. Having lost this significant community landmark due to fire in 2014, a reconstruction plan has been the primary focus for Aurora United Church over the last few years.

We are pleased to have joined in partnership with Southbound Developments Ltd. to put together a plan for redevelopment of the site. Designed by Robert Murphy Architects, our new church will be built alongside a new retirement home on the property.

We look forward to coming together with you in the near future to share the initial designs and get your ideas for the site. Stay tuned for formal notification of our applications from the Town of Aurora.

From our entire team, we wish you a Happy New year!

Sincerely,

The Aurora United Church

Please find further information about this project and our project team on our webpage. http://www.auroraunitedchurch.ca/

Should you have specific questions about the proposal, we ask that they be directed through the Town of Aurora, to the file planner noted below:

Jeff Healey, Planner Town of Aurora

Email: JHealey@aurora.ca